
 

 

 

 

The Women & Girls’ Fund current and past chairs gather at Jean, Jazz & 

Jam to celebrate the 10
th Anniversary 

Fall 2012 Newsletter  

Letter from the Chair 

Dear Friends, 

2011 was an exciting year for the Women & Girls’ Fund 

of the Main Street Community Foundation. We 

celebrated our 10th anniversary in style with two special 

events, a fundraising challenge and a continued 

commitment to supporting the many local organizations 

that share our mission of supporting and advancing 

women and girls in our communities.  

We continue our focus on supporting women and girls 

in 2012 and as we begin our next decade, we have big 

goals.  We remain steadfast in our continued commitment 

to our grantee organizations. We know (continued on page 2) 

 

Welcome to the new 

format of the  

Women & Girls’ Fund 
newsletter! 

 
A Look Back at 2011 - Our Anniversary Year 

 

Making it possible for 

women and girls in Bristol, 

Burlington, Plainville, 

Plymouth, Southington and 

Wolcott to improve the 

quality of their lives. 

Women & Girls’ Fund  
of the Main Street Community Foundation 

Women of all ages are invited to become part of the Women & Girls’ Fund community.  If you wish to be part of a dynamic 

organization dedicated to the empowerment of women and girls, visit us on our  

Facebook page at HUO OUH  

and sign up to receive more information about our upcoming events and activities.  

Interested in Joining Us? 

 

Honorary Chair, Barbara Hackman Franklin with granddaughter, Lilly, and Tom 

Barnes at the 10th Anniversary event 

http://www.facebook.com/womenandgirlsfund
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Chair’s Letter (continued from page 1) 

that in order to continue forward with such success, we need to 

engage more people in our work as friends, board members, 

committee members, donors, and ambassadors. With a strong 

foundation, a dedicated Advisory Board and the supportive staff of 

Main Street Community Foundation, we look forward to advancing 

our vision of empowering women and girls. 

 

Deidre M. Tavera 
Chairperson, Women & Girls’ Fund 

 

 

 

This past spring members of 

the Women & Girls’ Fund 

Distribution Committee held a 

Grant Writing Workshop to 

increase awareness of the grant 

making process and to help 

service providers complete 

more effective and robust 

applications.  The workshop 

was held at Tunxis Community 

College and included a light 

lunch.  Distribution Committee 

members covered the grant 

guidelines and process, the  

 

various sections of the grant 

application, and the evaluation 

process.  Attendees were not 

only provided insight and 

information but it allowed them 

the opportunity for questions 

and feedback.  Distribution 

Committee members look 

forward to reviewing this year’s 

applications and, more 

importantly, awarding grants to 

support and enhance the lives of 

women and girls in our local 

communities. 

 

Distribution Committee Offers Grant Writing 

Workshops 

Thank you to our 
Advisory Board Members 

Deidre Tavera, Chairperson 

Catherine Cassin, Vice Chair 

E.J. Conlin, Vice Chair 

Victoria Hickerson, Treasurer 

Susan Dantino, Co-Secretary 

Timi Paccioretti, Co-Secretary 

Pattie Dunn, Past Chair 

Cathryn Addy, Member-at-Large 

Jarre Betts, Ex-Officio 

Jeanine Audette 

Kimberly James 

Rita A. Joy 

Lisa A. King 

Sandra Perillo 

Sharon Stotz 

Audrey E. Vinci 

Carolyn Ziogas 

 

As the Women & Girls’ Fund 

embarks on its second decade, our 

priorities rest on discovering more 

ways to engage our community in 

our work, and ensure that 

programs serving women and girls 

have access to adequate funding. 

To that end, a task force was 

created, led by Maryann Drennen 

and Timi Paccioretti, with the 

purpose of developing a two year 

work plan to help guide our 

organization’s efforts. With the  

help of a very talented and 

engaged group of volunteers, some 

great ideas were generated and we 

began the work of prioritizing our 

tasks. A new committee is now 

being formed to put those plans 

into action and we need your help! 

If you’re interested in joining this 

exciting new opportunity to help 

women and girls in your 

community, contact Samantha 

Rajotte at 860-583-6363. 

 

Our Directors Emeritae 

Melanie Barnes 

Mary Benoit 

Trudy Brown 

Barbara Campbell 

Ann Clark 

Cindy Donovan 

Cheryl Dumont-Smith 

Rita Gerzanick 

Wilma Hart 

Dee Hession 

Susan Laberge 

Dawn Leger 

Diane Macklosky 

Carolyn Norton 

Jeanne Radcliff 

Susan Scarritt 

Susan Scully 

Jessica Weed 

Katherine Weed 

Helen Zervas 

 

 

Community Engagement Task Force Created 
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Bristol Family Resource Center - $4,000 

To support the professional development of 

women providing Licensed Home Based Child 

Care 

Klingberg Family Centers - $1,100 

To support an eleven week prevention 

education program for adolescent girls residing 

in a group home in Terryville 

Living in Safe Alternatives (LISA) - $3,000 

To provide parent education for clients with 

children 

Southington Youth Services - $2,400 

To support the Success Café program for 

middle school girls in Southington 

Terryville High School/School To Career - 

$1,900 

To support a series of educational programs for 

women aged 16+ to develop the skills and 

access the tools necessary to gain employment 

Women & Girls’ Immediate Response Fund - 

$5,367   

To support basic needs and opportunities for 

females in the six towns served by the Main 

Street Community Foundation 

YWCA of New Britain - $2,233 

To support a women empowerment group at 

Plainville High School 

During the Women & Girls’ Fund’s Annual Meeting 

held on January 11, 2012, $20,000 in grants was 
distributed to area organizations that serve women 

and girls in Bristol, Burlington, Plainville, Plymouth, 
Southington and Wolcott. 

 
The Annual Meeting was held at the American 

Clock & Watch Museum and was attended by Main 
Street Community Foundation staff and Board 
members, Women & Girls’ Fund Advisory Board 

and committee members, nonprofit organizations 
and donors. Representatives from the grantee 

organizations gave short presentations on their 
organizations and the programs being funded.  

 
 

Susan Saucier of Southington 
Youth Services accepts the 

organization’s grant. 

Linda Rich of Bristol Family 
Resource Center discusses the 

organization and Licensed 

Home Based Child Care. 

Fran Murphy of the 
New Britain YWCA 
Sexual Assault Crisis 

Services talks about the 
role and importance of 

empowerment groups. 

Our 2011 Grantees 

The 2012 grant awards from the  

Women & Girls’ Fund will be 

announced at the Annual Meeting 

scheduled for January 2013. 
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Our 2011-2012 Donors 

Thank you for making our 10th Anniversary special! 
We are so grateful to the many individuals, families 

and businesses who have chosen to give so generously 
to the women and girls of our community.  

If we have inadvertently failed to note your contribution, please let us know so that we may 

acknowledge it in a future publication. 

Cathryn Addy 

Aetna Foundation, Inc. 

Barbara and Richard Alden 

Lois Allaire 

Pamela Amenta 

Jeanine and Michael Audette 

B & B Tool Co., Inc. 

Bank of America Matching Gifts  

   Program 

Barnes Group Foundation, Inc. 

Elizabeth Barnes 

Thomas and Melanie Barnes 

Mary and Kenneth Benoit 

Jarre and Whit Betts 

Nancy Blanchette 

Susan and Michael Brault 

Brown Larkin & Company 

Trudy and Peter Brown 

Yolanda Brown 

Catherine and Christopher Cassin 

William and Janet Cekovsky 

Mary Ann and Frank Chesky 

Nancy and John Chiero 

Susan Clemow 

Clemow Consulting Group, LLP 

EJ and Thomas Conlin 

Debbie and Jeffrey Cross 

Kimberly Anne and John Curry 

Doris and Robert Dallon 

Susan Dantino 

Jean and Richard Dapra 

Phyllis and Peter Del Mastro 

Nancy Denehy 

Laurie DeNigris 

Margaret and Tom Donohue 

Theodora and Robert Douglas 

Patricia Dunn 

Jeanne Edwards 

Estate of Adele Newpeck 

Richard and Susan Fazzuoli 

Marguerite Fletcher 

Karen and Scott Fournier 

Ann and Michael Frenette 

Friends of Plainville Public Library, 

   Inc. 

Arthur and Lillian Funk 

General Reinsurance Corporation 

Rita Gerzanick 

Lee Giblin 

Sanita Gingras 

Lucy Gorneault 

David and Andrea Graham 

Wilma and Dennis Hart 

William and Dee Hession 

Timothy and Victoria Hickerson 

Katherine and Martin Ill 

Janis L. Neri, CPA/PFS 

Rita Joy 

Kathi Sorey Associates 

Mary and Dennis Keenan 

Joan Keyowski and Stan Ozirsky 

Angela and Edward Klonoski 

Sharon and Edward Krawiecki 

Susan and Fred Laberge 

Susan and Richard Lacey 

Richard and Kim Larkin 

Laviero Reality, LLC 

Lisebeth, Inc. Lisa's Hairmasters 

John and Bonnie Lodovico 

MariaTeresa and Bill Lombardi 

Thomas Lombardi 

Diane and Raymond Macklosky 

Norma MacLean 

Anne and Joseph Maggipinto 

Ann and Sanford Mazeau 

Carole and Edward McPhee 

Jacqueline and David Merchant 

Laura and Craig Minor 

Susan and Mark Moreau 

Leah Murchie 

Gordon Oliver 

Melanie Ouellette 

Timi and Steven Paccioretti 

Jessica Potrepka 

(continued on page 5) 
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2011-12 WGF Donors  

(continued from page 4)  

 

Sharon Poupart 

Prudential Foundation Matching  

    Gift Program 

Ann and James Pryor 

Doreen and David Rackliffe 

Betty and Donald Radcliff 

Elizabeth Radcliff 

Jeanne Radcliff 

David Reidy 

Marilyn Resnick 

Janet Riemer 

Ellen and Doran Robbins 

Sharon Robinson 

Roland Dumont Agency 

Linda and Ralph Roland 

Susan and Ronald Sadecki 

Noreen Schumann 

Denise Schumer 

Barbara Schwaber 

Katherine Schwarz and  

   Virginia Garstka 

Scully Travel LLC 

Sylvia Seaver 

Maureen Sonstrom 

Maryanne and Michael Spirito 

StayWell Health Center 

Kimberly Steel 

Lorna Sterling 

Doreen and Stanley Stickney 

Sharon and Roger Stotz 

Studio 466 LLC 

Deidre and Frank Tavera 

Kaitlyn Terricciano Sirignano 

Donna and Allen Theriault 

Thomaston Savings Bank 

Ruth Timme 

Karen Varasconi 

Angelina Ventrella 

Kimberly and Stephen Villanti 

Audrey Vinci 

Grace Vogel 

Clarissa and Shawn White 

Robert and Janet Williamson 

Lisa Wilson-Foley 

Grace and Michael Wollert 

Lorna and Mark Zammett 

Kymrie and Robert Zaslow 

Carolyn Ziogas 

 

Aetna Foundation 

Anonymous 

Barnes Group 

Calvanese Foundation 

CCOG Womens Health Group 

Cheryl Dumont-Smith 

Comcast 

Debra Javit 

Dr. Cathryn Addy 

Dr. Sue Moreau 
Dr. Victoria Rose Biondi &  
   Associates/Briar Rose 

Farmington Bank  

First Bristol Federal Credit Union 

First Niagra Private Client Services 

Green Acres Farm 

Janis L. Neri, CPA/PFS 

KPMG 

Murtha Cullina 

New England Bank 

Orchards at Southington, Inc. 
R. Tracy Page & John S. Schnabel,  
   Sagemark Consulting   

Radcliff Wire, Inc.  

Roland Dumont Agency 
Shannon's Diamonds & Fine  
    Jewelry, Inc. 

The Carpenter Family 

The Decadents 

The DePaolo Family Foundation Inc. 
The Hartford's Employee Giving  
   Council - Personal Lines –  
   Southington/Simsbury 

The Petit Family Foundation 

Thomaston Savings Bank 

Tracy Driscoll 
U.S. Trust Bank of America  
   Private Wealth Management 

Ultimate Companies, Inc. 

Walmart - Bristol 

Walmart - Southington 

Walmart - Waterbury 

Webster Bank  

White Insulation Inc. 

Yarde Metals 

 

Many Thanks to our  

10th Anniversary Sponsors! 

 

Barbara Hackman Franklin  

Fund for Women  

Anna Barnes 

Ashley Barnes 

Aubrey Barnes 

Eli and Amory Barnes 

Ethan Barnes 

Joshua and Emily Barnes 

Lilly Barnes 

TJ and Emily Barnes 

Toby Barnes 

Tom and Melanie Barnes 

Wallace Barnes and Barbara  

   Hackman Franlin 

Amy Betts 

Andrew Betts 

Whit and Jarre Betts 
 

Onufre and Eleanore Klapatch 

Sky Bight Foundation 

Max and Lindsay Wilcox 

Oliver Wilcox 
 

John & Gloria DiFrancesco 

Fund for Women and Girls 
Elizabeth Brucker 
 Gloria DiFrancesco 

John and Susan Scarritt 

Heather Scarritt Willis 
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The Bristol 

Intervention Program, funded 

in part by a grant from the 

Women & Girls’ Fund of the 

Main Street Community 

Foundation, provides 

comprehensive services to 

victims of domestic violence.  

Located in Bristol, the 

program is part of the 

continuum of services 

provided by New Britain’s 

Prudence Crandall Center. 

“The vision and mission of 

the Main Street Community 

Foundation of enhancing the 

quality of life for present and 

future generations and 

making a difference in the 

community are concepts we 

also live by every day at 

Prudence Crandall Center,” 

explains Barbara Damon, 

Prudence Crandall’s executive 

director. “Although the 

majority of our clients are 

from low and moderate 

income households, domestic 

violence knows no economic 

boundaries.” 

 

 

Women are referred to the 

Intervention Program from 

Bristol and the 

surrounding towns of 

Berlin, Burlington, 

Kensington, Plainville, 

Plymouth, New Britain 

and Southington.  

Services are tailored to meet 

individual needs, but can 

include education, support, 

advocacy and counseling.  

 

One Woman’s Story 

Diane was a bright, 

charismatic young mother 

who endured horrific 

emotional, sexual and 

physical abuse for years. 

Diane had the good fortune of 

connecting with a Prudence 

Crandall Court Advocate who 

introduced her to the Bristol 

Intervention Program and her 

life took a positive turn. 

Through the program, Diane 

received the support and 

guidance she needed to get her 

life back on track. Individual 

and group counseling 

provided Diane with 

improved self-esteem and an 

acute awareness of the 

dynamics of healthy and 

unhealthy relationships.  

Diane now has more 

confidence and is actively 

taking steps toward self-

empowerment and 

independence. She is currently 

working on acquiring a CT 

driver’s license and 

obtained a restraining 

order against her abuser. 

She sleeps more soundly 

knowing that she has the 

power to facilitate a safer 

environment for herself 

and her children. Things 

have also improved 

socially for Diane. She and 

her children reconnected 

with family and are active 

members of their church 

community.   

“We couldn’t provide the 

help we do without 

financial support from 

organizations like the 

Main Street Community 

Foundation,” said Rheba 

Krieger, intervention 

advocate of the Bristol 

program. “We are 

extremely grateful to the 

Women & Girls’ Fund and 

we make the most out of 

every dollar we receive.”  

Article written and submitted by 

MaryAnn Drennen, Manager of 

Community Outreach at  

Prudence Crandall Center. 

GRANTEE HIGHLIGHT: Prudence Crandall Center - One Woman’s Story 
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2012 Wonder of Women 

Faith Middleton 
Photo by Pam Johnson, Shoreline Publishing 

 

Anonymous 

Barnes Group Foundation, Inc. 

Bristol Hospital 

Bristol Pediatrics 

CCOG Women's Health Group 

Comcast Financial Agency 

Corporation 

DePaolo Family Foundation, Inc. 

Farmington Bank 

Green Acres Farm 

Janis L. Neri, CPA/PFS 

Joe & Kay Calvanese Foundation 

Susan Kalt Moreau 

KPMG LLP 

Edward Krawiecki 

Micari Financial Group, LLC 

New England Bank 

Orchards at Southington, Inc. 

Louise Provenzano 

Radcliff Wire, Inc. 

 

  

 

Our 2012 WOW event, held on April 23, 2012, and chaired by 
Catherine Cassin and EJ Conlin, brought record attendance, 

sponsorships and auction contributions! No doubt, having 
nationally celebrated radio and television journalist, Faith 
Middleton, didn’t hurt. Faith Middleton is perhaps best known for 

her shows on NPR including The Food Schmooze and Politics, Burgers 

and Beer. 

 

The 2012 WOW committee certainly outdid themselves and created 

a spectacular evening to benefit the women and girls in our 
community.  Funds raised at the event will be granted to programs 

benefitting women and girls in our six communities.  
 
 In addition, WGF logo pendants were also sold at this year’s 

event, with proceeds benefitting the Women & Girls’ 

Immediate Response Fund. Limited quantities of the pendant 
are still available and can be obtained by visiting the Main 

Street Community Foundation office located at 200 Main 
Street, Bristol. Pendants are $10 each or two for $15.  

 

2012 WOW Sponsors 
 

Renaissance Downtowns 

Riverside Investment Services LLC 

Roland Dumont Agency 

Shannon's Diamonds & 

Fine Jewelry, Inc. 

June Sigman 

Sharon Stotz 

Thomaston Savings Bank 

William J. Tracy, Jr. 

U.S. Trust Bank of America 

Private Wealth Management 

Ultimate Companies, Inc. 

Victoria Rose Biondi, MD 

& Associates/Briar Rosa 

Walmart - Avon 

Walmart - Bristol 

Walmart - Southington 

Walmart - Waterbury 

Webster Bank 

Yarde Metals, Inc. 

 

WGF pendants 
on display at 
WOW.  They 
can be used as 
necklaces, 
keychains, 
ornaments or 

just as a charm. 



 

 

 

Save the Date for our 

2013 WOW Event! 

We hope to see you there! 

The 12th annual Wonder of Women (WOW) event will be held 
on Monday, April 22, 2013 at the Aqua Turf Club in Plantsville, 
CT.  The event will be held from 5:30-8:30pm, and seats will be 
$55 per person.  Look for your "Save the Date" card in the mail 

just after the new year. 
 

The WOW event is a major fundraiser for the Women and Girls' 
Fund.  It is through the monies raised at this event that allows 

the Women and Girls' fund to award grants to local 
organizations in the communities of Bristol, Burlington, 

Plainville, Plymouth, Southington, and Wolcott.  We hope you 
will continue to support the WGF by attending our  

2013 WOW event. 

 

Special guest speaker:  

Grace Killelea 

 

P.O. Box 2702 

Bristol, CT 06011-2702 

 

www.MainStreetFoundation.org 


